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VALE 

 

TRIBUTE TO KEVIN HALL 

 

The Manjimup Group has been saddened by the death of our esteemed member and friend 

Kevin Hall who passed away suddenly in the Manjimup Hospital on Good Friday. One of the 

founding members of the Manjimup Group, Kevin was a tireless worker and was personally 

responsible for a lot of the improvements made to the shed since we began occupation in 

2000. 

He also served the group well, taking a turn as Convenor and later on as Safety Officer. 

Kevin was generous with his time and knowledge and did not hesitate to help anyone who 

needed guidance. The group has acknowledged the valuable contribution Kevin made by 

naming our display shelves “Kevin’s Corner”. 

Kevin was an enthusiastic supporter of the WAWA weekend workshops and attended as 

many as he could. He supported the Manjimup Group’s markets, Cherry Festival etc and 

was always there when Manjimup hosted the WAWA weekend workshop. 

Kevin will be sadly missed by all who know him. 

 


